
 
 

April 4, 2022 

Dear Friends, 

Just a friendly reminder that tomorrow, April 6, 2022, is our Day of 

Giving (commonly known as DoG). 

 

We have already been amazed by the outpouring of support for Santa 

Clara Law from colleagues, friends, and alumni near and far. 

 

If you’re in a position to do so, please “Give a Paw for Law” (our DoG 

inspired $5 call to action), and please plan to join us for the special event 

tomorrow from 2:30 pm - 3:30 pm on Panetta Plaza as we reveal a couple 

of big announcements! 

 

With warm regards and immense gratitude, 

 

 
Michael J. Kaufman (He/Him/His) 

Dean and Professor of Law 

Santa Clara University School of Law 

mjkaufman@scu.edu 

https://givingday.scu.edu/giving-day/40458/set/3266
mailto:mjkaufman@scu.edu

